Washington State Boundary Review Board
For King County

Yesler Building, Room 240, 400 Yesler Way, Seattle, WA 98104
Phone: (206) 477-0635 * Fax (206) 296-6803 « www.kingcounty.gov/annexations

December 4, 2015

Malcolm S. Harris
Harris, Mericle & Wakayama
601 Union Street, Suite 2600
Seattle, WA 98101

RE: File No. 2372 — W.D. 119 — Mundy/Dunlap Annexation

Dear Mr. Harris:

The Boundary Review Board has returned the above referenced Notice of Intention (NOI) to
your office for the following reasons:

1. The Assessor’s office discovered that the legal description and the assessor’s map
submitted with the Notice of Intention do not match,

2. Water District 119 does not have a current water comprehensive plan with the County.
Please contact Steve Hirschey, Chair of the Utilities Technical Review Committee
(UTRC), at 206-477-5387 or Steve.Hirschey@kingcounty.gov for information about
submitting a water comprehensive plan for approval.

Once these issues are resolved, we will be able to accept a Notice of Intention for review by the
Board.

Please contact me at 206-477-0634 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Prcer -

Lenora Blauman,
Executive Secretary,
King County Boundary Review Board

o Erin Auzins, Principal Legislative Analyst,
Metropolitan King County Council




